
Tuesday, January 8, 2019 
 

• It’s Tuesday, so GSA will be in Mr. Stair’s room after school. 

• There will be an informational meeting regarding starting a Debate club this Thursday after school in 
room A205 with Mr. Wilson.   

• It’s getting close to finals week and you can really help yourself out by attending Seagull Saturday this 
weekend.  Ask your teachers about it! 

• Hear My Voice! All participating artists in Hear My Voice - there will be a mandatory meeting tomorrow 
from 2:30 - 4:00pm.  

• Steam club will meet next week on Tuesday, January 15.  If you want create a light sculpture, come to 
Mrs. DeLuca's room, S201.  You will learn basic coding and electrical circuitry to light your sculptures of 
various media. 

• Spring Musical Dance Workshops are coming up! First one is Tuesday January 15th from 2:30 - 4:30pm - 
Everett Civic Auditorium - Come by the Little Theatre and check our board or talk to Mrs. Coiley for more 
info! 

• Attention all students, the EHS Culture Night will be March 13.  We are looking for performers and 
displays. The theme this year is REP Everett - Around the World.   If you would like to share your culture 
or club, please contact Ms. Park, Ms. Legette, or Ms. Lansberry. We need names of performers by 
February. 

• Juniors & Seniors, are you interested in earning while you learn? Do you want to develop career-ready 
skills in the aerospace and advanced manufacturing industries. Sign up to attend the AJAC Youth 
apprenticeship Information Session on January 10 during NESIKA in the EHS Library. Register to receive a 
pass in Naviance under the College Home Tab in Upcoming Visits. 

• Do you need volunteer hours? Well come help time for the Boys swim meet today 2:30-4 at Forest Park.  
Hope to see you there! 

• A Sno-Isle Information Session is on January 17, 2019 during NESIKA in the EHS Career Center. Students 
can register to receive a pass in Naviance under the College Home Tab in Upcoming Visits. Sophomores 
and Juniors are eligible to apply for fall 2019. The Sno-Isle fall 2019 Online Application opens on 
February 7 during their annual Open House which runs from 5:30-7:30pm. Mark your Calendar! 

• Seniors who are focused on STEM and interested in applying for a Microsoft Summer Internship are 
invited to attend an all-day field trip to the Redmond Microsoft Campus on January 30. Visit the Career 
Center or contact Dayna Weir for more information and Field Trip forms. 

 
 

Today in Sports 

• Boys Swim vs Monroe at Forest Park Pool at 2:30 

• Girls Basketball vs Cedarcrest at 7:15 

• Girls Bowling vs Jackson at Bowlero at 3:15 
 


